
4th June 2013 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Classes 3 and 4 will be visiting the Rising Sun Country Park on Wednesday 3rd July. 
This trip is to give children the chance to gain first hand experience of mini beasts to link 
with our topic this term.  
 
We will be travelling by coach leaving school at 9.30am and returning at 3.00pm. On the 
day we will be taken on a tour by one of the wardens. The 2 wardens will then 
accompany each class for the full day.  We will be involved in a pond dipping activity and 
take part in a mini beast hunt. It should be an exciting and fun filled day! 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch on the day. If your child is entitled to free 
school meals and you would like school to provide a packed lunch please let us know by 
Friday 28th June. As the children will be outside all day they will need to wear 
comfortable and sensible footwear, warm clothes and a waterproof coat. It is advisable 
to put packed lunches in a small rucksack so that children can have their hands free to 
explore.  
 
Please could you enclose a contribution of £9.50 towards the cost of the trip which 
includes the entry to the Rising Sun Country Park, all the activities and the support of a 
warden for each class as well as the cost of the coach.   
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
Miss Holmes and Miss Bradley 
 
 
Please sign and return to school on or before Monday 1st July. Any forms returned after 
this date will not be included. 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________ to go to the Rising Sun 
Country Park.  
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £9.50 
 
Emergency contact details. 
 
Name:___________________________  Relationship:______________________ 
 
Telephone: ________________________ 
 
 
 
Signed:______________________parent/guardian Date:________________ 


